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- 

  University of Huelva International Week 22 to 26 April 2024 teaching or training 

mobility 

  

Dear Colleagues,  

We are now accepting applications for our April International Week, which will be celebrated in Huelva 

from 22nd to 26th April, 2024. 

The event offers a 4 day programme of activities, but for those who need a 5 day programme, visitors can 

arrange to meet their students on mobility in Huelva, or visit our office on Friday morning.  

We welcome proposals for both teaching and training mobility, but cannot accept the proposals for 

teaching until we have received confirmation from our faculty coordinators that they will be available to 

organise the classes.  

Staff visitors for training can follow the general programme of activities, and contact me if they wish to 

complement their agenda with an individual meeting with Huelva counterparts.  

The programme includes presentations, workshops and cultural activities. 

We do not charge our visitors for participation.  

Mobility certificates will be available for collection on Thursday. 

Happily, we usually have quite a lot of demand among our partners for places at this event, so we may 

find that we cannot accept all proposals.  

Please write to me at drinter06@sc.uhu.es if you wish to attend or would like more information. 

Kind regards, Claire Martin 
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